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Chevron Phillips Chemical Company LP        9500 Lakeside Blvd., The Woodlands, TX 77381        1.800.231.1212        www.cpchem.com 

 
July 09, 2025 
 
 

Re: Commission Regulations (EU) 2025/351 and (EU) 2024/3190  
 
To Our Customers:  
 
Chevron Phillips Chemical Company (CPChem) is aware of the recent amendment (EU) 2025/351 to 
Commission Regulation (EU) No 10/2011 (with transition period through September 16, 2026). We are 
currently reviewing the compliance requirements associated with these amendments as relates to Marlex® 
Polyethylene and Marlex® Polypropylene resins.  
 
Bisphenol A (BPA), other bisphenols and bisphenol derivatives are not intentionally used as additives or raw 
materials in the manufacture of Marlex® Polyethylene at Chevron Phillips Chemical Company or Marlex® 
Polyethylene and Polypropylene resins at Saudi Polymers Company. Marlex® Polyethylene and Marlex® 
Polypropylene resins comply with Commission Regulation (EU) 2024/3190.  
 
Sincerely, 
Global Chemical Management 
Product Regulatory Group 
chemcompliance@cpchem.com 
 
 
 
 


